                                                                                                                      Minutes of Finance Meeting

held on Monday 28 October  2019
	Present : Nicola Tyrrell, Catriona Halkett and Sheila Miller


	Minutes of the last meeting:  Minutes of the last meeting were approved by Nicola Tyrrell and seconded by Catriona Halkett.


	Matters Arising:
The PSA are still waiting for signatories to be approved at the bank. NT reported that the bank are now corresponding with Angelina Bruce directly now which is progress. 


	This meeting’s business:
School Funds  28.10.19

School Fund Balance on Package is £574.17 with £42.84 in Petty Cash.    There is still a balance of £129.76 in the Book Pledge budget.    We are waiting on £37 from the Parent Council for Paper bought.  The PSA are still having problems getting signatories added to the Bank Account.
The Finance Committee approved that £89.50 to be transferred from General Funds ot Book Festival Funds to cover balance due after the £138 Travel Subsidy was added. 
The PSA Have paid the full cost of the Pantomime Bus of £130.  The Theatre have since informed us that we can apply for a travel subsidy again this year. 
It was discussed that the School Funds would be used to fund trips next year.  We also have £81 Grant money which is usually put towards trips.
The next fundraiser will be the Christmas Show in December.  
Date of Next Meeting:  The next meeting will be on Monday 13 January 2020 at 12.15 p.m.




